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Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
As you are aware, our Parent Teacher Consultations for this term are taking place on the following days: 
 
Brockham   Tuesday 7th February  3.30pm – 6pm 
    Thursday 9th February  5pm – 7.30pm 
 
Betchworth & Leigh:  Tuesday 7th February   5pm – 7.30pm 
    Thursday 9th February  3.30pm – 6pm 
 
 
Mrs Scott (Brockham site): Thursday 9th February  4.30pm – 6.40pm 
 
 
Please note: Meetings will take place in your child’s classroom.  Meetings with Mrs Scott will take place in 
the SLT office (Brockham site). 
 
Appointments can be booked via Scopay from today, Friday 20th January 6.00pm onwards and will close on 
Sunday 5th February at 11:00pm. Should you wish to make any changes after this date please contact the 
school office. Instructions, should you need them, for booking appointments are provided on the document 
accompanying this email.  
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Be the best you can be, every day 

 

Message from FONDS… 
 
Just to thank you all once again for your 
generosity last term. FONDS raised just 
under £5000 for the school. This money is 
being used to support activities, events 
and buy resources/equipment for the 
Whole School Online Safety week in 
March.  
 
Thank you so much for your ongoing 
support…look out for dates and details of 
events coming up this term. 
 

Abbi and Team FONDS 

Industrial Action 
At present, we are likely to be operational as a school on 1st February. However, we will endeavour to 

confirm this with you next week.  



 Swimsense Availability 
 
SWIMSENSE AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS have some availability left 
on both Monday and Thursdays CLUBS as follows: 
 
Monday 4.20 in advanced beginners and Improvers 
Monday 4.50  PRIVATE LESSONS AVAILABLE 1:1 or 2:1 
 
Thursday 3.15 Brockham beginners and Brockham advanced 
beginners 
Thursday 4.15 All sites intermediates and advanced. 
Thursday 4.45 PRIVATE LESSONS AVAILABLE 1:1 or 2:1 
 
Please contact Emma Miller directly by email with any queries 
or bookings. 

 
HALF TERM CRASH COURSES 13TH - 17TH FEBRUARY 

 
We will again be running our popular crash courses, daily every 
morning during half term. These are suitable for all ability 
levels including pre schoolers, beginners and up to advanced. 
We also accommodate private lessons on a 1:1 or 2:1 basis. It 
is recommended you come for a minimum of 2 days, and groups 
are kept small. Do get in touch if you would like to join us. 
emiller5253@gmail.com 

 

 

Additional Dates/Reminders for the Diary 
(new dates added in italics) 

 
 

Tuesday 7th and Thursday 9th February – Parent Teacher Consultations 
Friday 10th February – Break up for Half Term 
Monday 20th February – Children return to school 
Monday 27th February – Whole School Online Safety week 
Thursday 2nd March –Computing Information Evening for Parents 
Wednesday 29th March – Year 4 Residential to High Ashurst 
Friday 31st March – Children return form High Ashurst 
Friday 31st March – Children break up for Easter Infants at 1.00pm and Juniors at 1.15pm 
Monday 17th April – Children return to school 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 25th May – Maypole Dancing on The Green 
Thursday 25th May – Children break up for Half Term 
Friday 26th May – INSET Day 
Monday 5th June – Children return to school 
Tuesday 13th June – KS2 Sports Day 
Thursday 14th June – KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 20th July – Children break up 

Just to remind you that… 
 

Taking place between 27th-29th January, the Royal Society for the Protection of Birds’ Big Garden 
Birdwatch is the world’s largest wildlife survey. Spending just one hour counting the wild visitors to your 
garden or local park helps give the charity a snapshot of how our wildlife is faring. Sign up today for your free 
Big Garden Birdwatch guide. 
 

House Point Trophy 

Winners 

 

Well done to Arundel House who 
won our Autumn Term House Point 
Trophy, awarded in assembly this 
morning to our Arundel House 
Captains and Vice House Captains: 
Riley, Evelyn, Henry and Lewis. 

 

 

 Wishing you all a relaxing and 
enjoyable weekend. 
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